
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog       

Thursday 25th November 2021 

Hi Everyone,  

 

Firstly, thank you so much to everyone for your very kind donations for Children in Need last Friday, we 

raised an amazing- £ 1070.02 !!!! What a success it was and the children are delighted to be able to send 

so much money to the charity.  

 

We opened our doors this week to prospective parents, who are considering sending their child to 

Crossflatts Primary School, we received so much great feedback from these families about how welcoming 

and warm school feels and how impressed they were with our children’s manners, behaviour and focus on 

their learning. I have a feeling we will be well oversubscribed for another year which is great to see.  

 

The PTA are now planning for Christmas and due to the success of the Santa letters last year are running 

this activity again.  Children can write to Father Christmas with their Christmas wish list and will receive a 

reply from Father Christmas which will be hand delivered by the Elves in Crossflatts!  

All letters cost £2.50 and should be brought into school on Friday 3rd December or Monday 6th December 

to be posted in the Crossflatts Christmas post box. Please ensure your child has written their full name, 

class, and postal address legibly or we cannot guarantee delivery. The addresses will be destroyed after 

this activity and will not be used for any other purposes.  

The letters can be paid for by cash in an envelope with their letter or by PayPal using the email 

address pta@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk Please tick the Family and Friends option to avoid us paying fees.  

The PTA will also be running a Christmas Shop in school on Thursday 9th December where the children can 

buy presents for family and friends. Each present will cost £2, and cash must be brought in on the day. 

Watch out for more details on Class Dojo. 

Today our Year 2 are exploring the Yorkshire Wildlife Park and its majestic Polar Bears, it is so worth 

wrapping up in the cold to go observe these awesome animals! The children are going out to lunch whilst 

we are there, dining out in the newly built dinosaur restaurant too! I know there is lots of excitement for 

our trip and it is fabulous to be able to begin our wide selection of education visits away from school once 

again!  

 

Over the coming weekend, a Christmas elf (who might also moonlight on the crossing patrol when not busy 

at the North Pole) is going to be very busy working his Christmas magic and transforming the front of 

school into all things Christmas for the coming three weeks of Crossflatts Christmas! I can’t wait to see on 

Monday morning!  

 

Christmas is coming Crossflatts! Jingle all the way!  

 

Have a super week ahead! 
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